
Big  Hearts  to  Collect  For
Christmas  Foodbank  This
Saturday

With the rampant commercial festival that has become Christmas
now screaming at people to buy this, that and the other, it’s
worth  pausing  for  breath  for  a  moment  to  consider  this
alarming fact. Every day many people in this country go hungry
because  they  can’t  afford  to  buy  enough  food  to  feed
themselves.  People  on  low  income  or  facing  financial
difficulty  because  they’ve  been  made  redundant  or  had  an
unexpected bill are struggling to satisfy a basic human need –
food.

A  sad  sign  of  the  difficult  times  we  live  in  is  the
establishment  of  foodbanks  across  the  UK.  However,  they
provide a valuable service to those in need by collecting non-
perishable, in-date food donated by the public and then sorted
into boxes to be given to people in need.

This coming Saturday, 26th November, Big Hearts Community Trust
and The Foundation of Hearts will be working together to ask
football  fans  –  and  non-football  fans  –  to  support  their
Christmas  Foodbank  collection.   Ahead  of  the  Hearts  v
Motherwell game in the Ladbrokes Premiership, an army of Big
Hearts volunteers will be out collecting donations of food for
an extremely worthwhile cause.

The collection point for donations will be at the Gorgie &
Dalry  Church  which  is  located  on  Gorgie  Road  next  to
the Gorgie Stand turnstiles. Big Hearts Volunteers will be
located  at  the  church  to  collect  the  food  donations  from
Hearts and Motherwell fans between 1:30pm until 2:45pm with
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the game kicking off at 3pm.

Most wanted items include: tinned meals, tins of fruit, tins
of vegetables, pasta and pasta sauces, tinned soup, toiletries
and other long shelf life products.

No  one  should  go  starving  in  what  is  supposed  to  be  a
civilised society. If you can spare some of the above items –
even if it’s just a tin of soup – please head along to Gorgie
Road early on Saturday afternoon. Even a small contribution
can make a huge difference to someone in need.

 


